


-----Original Message----- 
From: Jonathan Wakefield   
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 2:50 PM 
To: Carol Kautz  
Cc: Liu, Ying ;  
Subject: RE: Christian Brothers development in Naperville, IL 
 
Hi! 
 
Thanks for reaching out to us with your very valid concerns. I think you'll find Christian Brothers to be a transparent 
company and a good neighbor. In keeping with that spirit, I've attached our full set of submittal documents for your 
use. The City had some relatively minor comments and we are adjusting as we Hopefully they convey the high 
standards we strive to achieve and our commitment to you, our future customer. Once you scroll down to the 
landscape pages, it should become apparent we are not your average automotive facility. 
 
Although our frontage is along 95th St., our bay doors face into the custard shop and the adjacent fire station. In 
other words, they do not face the street. We do not possess a direct access to 95th, instead utilizing a common rear 
entrance as illustrated by the attached aerial overlay. Again, we design with our residential neighbors in mind. 
 
I hope you don't mind but I've copied Ying Liu, Project Manager for the City of Naperville. She is helping us through 
permitting and approval process and is an excellent resource. Additionally, I've copied the business owner for this 
location, Mr. Pete Lesueur. He will be in the store every business day leading his team and keeping every promise 
made to you and the City of Naperville. 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me again if you have questions. I travel extensively and email tends to be the best 
medium to reach me. 
 
Thanks again for your interest in our project, 
 
Jonathan Wakefield 
 
Director of Entitlements 
 
Christian Brothers Automotive Corporation 
 
17725 Katy Freeway | Suite 200 | Houston, TX 77094 
<https://www.google.com/maps/place/17725+Katy+Fwy,+Houston,+TX+77094/> 
 
T (281) 675-6120 
E jwakefield@cbac.com 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Carol Kautz [
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2018 9:01 PM 
To: Jonathan.Wakefield@cbac.com 
Subject: Christian Brothers development in Naperville, IL 
 
Hello, 
 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/17725+Katy+Fwy,+Houston,+TX+77094/
mailto:Jonathan.Wakefield@cbac.com


I am a resident in the Signature Club town-home community across 95th Street from your proposed car maintenance 
development.  I appreciate your attempt to let us know what you are planning/hoping for.  I'm glad for the up-scale 
appearance of the facility. It is my understanding that property sight is along 95th Street between the fire station and 
custard shop.  This is my 
question/concern:  will the facility face or back up to 95th St? I'm hoping it will back up to 95 the street.  We already 
have a Firestone that faces our community, which makes them a very noisy 
neighbor.   I'm hoping your customers would have to enter your facility 
after turning in at the traffic light and then a service drive behind the custard shop. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our concerns. 
 
Carol Kautz 

Naperville, IL 
 




